
Re: Harbor District 

 
Yes, thanks. I have see these.   
Martha 
 
>>> "Scheer, Mark" <MScheer@williamskastner.com> 5/21/2015 3:54 PM >>>   
Martha,   
In the event that you weren’t already up to speed on the ongoing saga that is the San Mateo
Harbor Commission, this came out recently. And there is a special meeting noted for the night of
26th to elect officers.   
Best Regards,   
Mark Scheer  
Williams Kastner | Attorney at Law 
601 Union Street, Suite 4100  
Seattle, WA 98101-2380 
P: 206.628.6652 | M: 206.321.3443 
www.williamskastner.com | Bio | V-Card  
SEATTLE PORTLAND 
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